Dear
Network Rail Resilience programme – Parsons tunnel to Teignmouth
As a Teignmouth/ Holcombe resident/ visitor I strongly object to these plans.
The beach here is a unique and beautiful asset, which has been enjoyed by many generations. To lose it is unthinkable, and would cast shame on anybody with responsibility for allowing this scheme to go ahead as currently proposed.
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